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On 13th January, 2018 as part of reinventing and going back to the childhood 

days members of Kurunoolakuttam came to our college and trained our 

volunteers to make toys and handicrafts using OOLA (Coconut Tree Leaves). 

It was a great opportunity for our students to get back to their younger days. 

 


